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Horton Building Progresses 
They key cards have been turned over to Goodrich for their move-
in onto the first floor of the new Horton Building.  In addition, work 
is underway for the clean room portion of the building. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding 

Focus on Jobs 
Though there’s no central job seeker location among the dozen 
Aerospace Center companies, there is one place where job seekers 
can find information about jobs at the Aerospace Center.  The 
Aerospace Center’s Online Message Center includes a page on 
jobs.  Job seekers will find it a one-stop-shop for more than the 
Aerospace Center too with links to Licking County’s local 
Opportunity Links and the state’s popular job seeker system, 
OhioMeansJobs.com.   

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/jobs  

Summer is Capital Project Time 
See the latest of several Port Authority-led capital projects on the 
Aerospace Center campus. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/projects  

 

 


